
LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF EAST HAVEN 

 
Per CGS, notice is hereby given that a copy of the Annual Financial Report, Federal Single Audit and State 
Single Audit for the Town of East Haven for the Fiscal Year ended June 30, 2022, is available for public 
inspection at the East Haven Town Clerk’s office, 250 Main Street, East Haven, CT. during regular 
business hours. 
The report and audits are also available on the Town of East Haven website at: 

www.easthaven-ct.gov 
 
Dated in East Haven, CT this 15th day of March 2023 
 
Lisa Balter 
Town Clerk, East Haven 

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.easthaven-ct.gov/

